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23rd November 2023 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Important Changes to Before and After School Club 
 
To enable the administration of Before and After School Club (BASC) to be more centralised, the full running of BASC 
will be moving to Grove Academy from after the Christmas Break. 
 
You will receive communication from Grove Academy over the forthcoming weeks to inform you of the actions you 
need to take via ParentPay to ensure your child is set up so bookings can be made successfully on to Grove BASC for 
the new year. 
 
If you pay any BASC fees through a voucher provider eg. CGPS, please ensure you alter the provider to Grove 
Academy URN 144696 DfE number 861/2118 from 1st January 2024 so Grove Academy can track the payments made 
for your child. 
 
If you have any BASC bookings already booked in for the new year, these will be transferred over to Grove Academy 
in readiness for the new term. 
 
If you have not yet booked any BASC sessions for the new year, please await further instructions which will be sent 
out to you via Grove Academy. 
 
There will be no change to the current set up so your child will not see any difference at drop off or collection.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Kind regards, 
 

 
 

Mrs Y Glaister 
Principal 
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